Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 24733

Tempe, Arizona 85285  

AHCCCS – Administration                                                                     May 21, 2001

P. O. Box 25520

Phoenix, Arizona 85002

Re: Removal of: John Joseph Burien – DOB 07/08/2001 – From AHCCCS Mercy Plan Coverage

       DES Case #1220061        SS# 601-93-1144       AHCCCS # A34752147 002

Dear AHCCCS Administration:

My financial condition has improved recently to where I no longer need the assistance offered by the Mercy Care Program, AHCCCS, or DES.  The case file should be at the Tempe office, site 111.

Please discontinue my son’s coverage as of the end of the end May 2001.  Please also close any DES account that may be affiliated with my original application for medical assistance. 

Your state health plan is an excellent plan. I thank you for offering this service for the benefit of the children of Arizona. My son’s primary care physician until the end of the month is Mark Hemphill.

My son is healthy so expenses were minimal, check up visits and shots. I would like to reimburse Mercy Care through AHCCCS for prior expenses incurred over the last year. If possible, please provide me with an accounting and I will issue a check for payment to the appropriate party.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours Truly,
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Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 24733

Tempe, Arizona 85285  

CC: Roger Smith

